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PALS	Skills	Session	Orientation	

	
	
	
Thank	you	for	registering	for	our	upcoming	PALS	Skills	testing	session.		Please	take	
a	few	moments	to	read	this	document	in	its	entirety	as	it	contains	important	
information	about	the	class.	
	
	This	class	is	only	for	students	who	have	completed	the	online	Heartcode	PALS	
course	through	the	AHA.		If	you	have	not	yet	purchased	or	completed	the	online	
course	you	can	do	so	through	the	American	Heart	Association	website	at	
https://elearning.heart.org.	
	
Online	Completion	Certificate	
The	American	Heart	Association	requires	that	a	copy	of	your	online	course	
completion	certificate	be	presented	to	the	instructor	when	you	arrive	to	complete	
the	skills	testing.		Students	who	do	not	bring	their	completion	certificate	will	
not	be	admitted	and	will	not	be	eligible	for	a	refund	of	class	fees.	
	
	
	
	

Class	Location	
	
This	class	is	being	held	in	
our	classroom	on	the	north	
end	of	Columbus.		We	are	
located	at	the	west	side	of	
the	intersection	of	I-71	and	
Route	161	(East	Dublin-
Granville	Road).		Our	
building	is	the	large	brown	
brick	office	building	
directly	across	the	street	
from	the	Waffle	House.	
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***	IMPORTANT	***	
Our	building	entrance	is	locked	on	Sundays.		To	access	the	building	for	a	

Sunday	class,	look	for	the	keypad	to	the	right	of	the	main	door	and	enter	the	
code	8-4-6-9.		The	light	will	turn	green	and	the	door	will	unlock.	

	
	

	
	
	

The	street	address	is:	
5900	Roche	Drive	Suite	625,	Columbus	Ohio	43229	

	
	
Course	Completion	Cards	
The	American	Heart	Association	PALS	course	completion	cards	will	be	presented	to	
you	at	the	successful	completion	of	class.	Please	check	the	spelling	of	your	name	on	
your	registration	confirmation	and	let	us	know	right	away	if	there	are	any	problems	
with	the	way	your	name	is	displayed.	
	
	
If	you	have	questions	at	any	time	between	now	and	the	beginning	of	class	please	do	
not	hesitate	to	contact	us.		Thank	you	again	for	choosing	CPR	School	House.		We	are	
looking	forward	to	seeing	you	in	class.	
	
Brian	Horton	
Program	Director	
CPR	School	House	LLC	
bhorton@cprschoolhouse.com	
1-855-CPR-OHIO	(277-6446)	
	


